
 

Bubble Rush – Event Information 

 

We can't wait to see you on Sunday for a bubble-tastic time! 
 

Here's a reminder of all the information you need ahead of Sunday's Bubble Rush: 

 

 

 

Gadebridge Park,  
Leighton Buzzard Road,  

Hemel Hempstead,  
HP1 1DN 

 

 

 

 

Check your pack for all the information 
you need, as well as your t-shirts and 

wristband(s). 
 

If you haven't received your event pack, 
please visit the query desk in the event 

village on the day. 
 

 

 

 

 

Start times: 
Wave 1 - 11am 

Wave 2 - 12noon 

 

 

Please arrive at least half an hour before your start time to allow for parking, getting into 
the village, snapping up your merchandise and warming up! 

 

 

 

You do not need to register when you arrive. 

 



 

 

There is No Reserved Parking at the 
venue! 

 
Follow the link below to check out local 
car parks. Parking charges may apply. 

 

Local Car Parks 

 

 

 

Please note: 

 

There are no changing or bag drop facilities - you are responsible for your own belongings. 

 

 

 

Dogs are not permitted to take 
part. Spectators must keep them on a 

lead and clean up after them. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget, you will be able to purchase some Bubble Rush merchandise from just £3 
from our merchandise stall in the event village.  

   
If you have any friends or family who would still like to join us – they can visit our 'New 

Registration' desk in the event village on the day. Space will be available in Wave 2 (12pm). 

 

 

Important Health & Safety 

• Please remember to add your child's emergency contact details to the inner side 
of their wristband 

The foam mixture used is completely natural and safe, with a very low PH balance. 
We advise you to keep your head above the bubbles and strongly advise you 

wear sunglasses to protect your eyes (sunglasses will be on sale for £3)   
For children, please consider bringing some swimming goggles for them to wear. 

If you have any other questions, please see our FAQs. 

You’re making a huge difference! 

https://webapps.dacorum.gov.uk/carparks/?utm_source=Hospice+Mailing+List+-+Bubble+Rush&utm_campaign=af053a6e95-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2025_06_13_03_48&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-af053a6e95-


 

Thank you SO much for all the money raised so far, money that will allow us to 
continue to support patients and their families in your local area.  

  
It’s not too late to set up a Just Giving page if you haven’t already! 

 

 

 

We can't wait to see you on Sunday! 
 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/br2025?utm_source=Hospice+Mailing+List+-+Bubble+Rush&utm_campaign=af053a6e95-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2025_06_13_03_48&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-af053a6e95-

